
       

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Orchard Way, Tiverton, Devon EX16 5HB 
Tel: 01884 763140 

Email: atss_info@transformingfutures.org.uk 
Website: www.atss.acemat.uk 
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Best wishes, Sally McCloskey 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Welcome to our first family newsletter! Following feedback at the family forum, we want to increase the opportunities we 
have to share the great things that are happening every day at ACE Tiverton. This week has been feedback week, our 
student forum met today, and we gathered their views on communication across the school. We intend to develop our 
newsletter into a student led activity that is written and produced by the Student Forum on a regular basis. It’s fantastic to 
hear and see students share their views and opinions about their school experience as well as coming up with some really 
creative suggestions and solutions for things they find tricky. We share the student forum minutes with staff so teachers, 
TAs and the Pastoral Team can work alongside students to improve aspects of our daily routines. Communication is central 
to ensuring everyone has the best possible experience so please don’t hesitate to get in touch and let us know your views, 
contact details for the school office are above and your child’s Learning Family Leader is also a good point of contact too. 
  
As advance notice, we are hoping to celebrate the end of the year together with an outdoor Family Carnival on Friday 
23rd July from 11am until 1pm, more details to follow! 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend.  
Please take care, stay safe and stay alert. 
 
  

Hannah Smart  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
2021 

7TH July: 
Brecel Trip to 

Museum 
16Th July: 
Transition 

Family Fun Day   
23rd July Family 

Fun Day   
23Rd July Last 
day of term 

 

 
 
 

 

ACE Tiverton School  
Part of Transforming Futures Trust 

School Newsletter 
 

Referrals for 1:1 Grief 

Support in School 

Balloons is a charity that provides 
support for children, young people 

and their families before an 
expected death, or following the 
death, of someone significant in 

their lives. 
Balloons – Bereavement and loss 

looking onwards 
(balloonscharity.co.uk) 

 

We use the New Economics Foundation (NEF) 
definition of wellbeing, which emphasises the importance of ‘personal 

development’ aspects of wellbeing over ‘life satisfaction’ and relate this 
to physical health (NEF,2012). In other words, our courses are designed 

to help children to: 

• feel more positive about themselves 

• be more resilient to cope with other problems in their lives 

• have great self-esteem and self-worth 

• improve ‘social wellbeing’ – the ability to make friends and 
form social relationships, and 

• improve their vitality – fitness, risk taking and passion for life. 

The Wave Project | The Surf Therapy Charity : Wave Project 

 

http://www.atss.acemat.uk/
https://www.balloonscharity.co.uk/
https://www.balloonscharity.co.uk/
https://www.balloonscharity.co.uk/
https://www.waveproject.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

ACE Tiverton Safeguarding Team 

        
     Hannah Smart      Gustav Deysel   Stacy Fagg Joanna Panton  
 DSL    
We are a School that proactively safeguards children. If you are concerned 
about the welfare of a child, report this to the School Designated Officer 

immediately. 

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Subject Awards 
Week ending Friday 25th June 2021 

 

HT6 Wk 3 (25/6/21) 

English Jake Boon/Finley Baker 

Maths Brad Page 

Humanities Aaliyah Williams 

Food Tech Virgil and Dan 

Health & 
Fitness 

Oliver Bevan 

LOTC Kobi Roberts 

Art Matthew Windeatt/Reggie Juster 

Computing Jack Balsdon 

Horizons Joshua Boocock 

Applegate Joe Juster 

 
 

 

School starts at 8:00am Please can you make sure your child is in School ready to learn by 8:00am. Thank you. 

 
 
 

Please ensure that if your 
child is unwell and can’t 

attend School you phone the 
School Office or 

Email Your Child’s Learning 
Family lead 

 

 

Safeguarding and Child Protection. 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility, and all 

child protection concerns need to be acted on 
immediately. If you are concerned that a child may 
be at risk or actually suffering abuse, please contact 

Hannah Smart or Gustav Deysel within school or 
alternatively if not in school hours please contact 

MASH (Devon County Council multi agency 
safeguarding hub) who are available to discuss your 

concern and advise 0345 155 1071 

 
 

Pastoral Support 

 
 

Contact our Pastoral team if you 
have any enquiries or need some 

advice/support. 
gustav.deysel@transformingfutu

res.org.uk 
Pastoral Lead 

 

Please can you inform the office if you move to a new 
house, change your landline, mobile number or email 
address or doctors. This is very important. Thank You 

School Office Opening Hours are 8.00am-3.00pm 

 
 

 

 
 

During this half term our students have been wonderful at 

supporting Theo with his Therapy training. This is Theo developing 

his deep therapy training. Deep therapy helps students to regulate 

their emotions and feelings. During the sessions some students also 

worked on their reading skills by reading for Theo or took the 

opportunity to groom him. We are so proud of our students and 

Theo. 

 

 

mailto:gustav.deysel@transformingfutures.org.uk
mailto:gustav.deysel@transformingfutures.org.uk


 

ACE Tiverton School pictures of the week.  

  

 


